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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
From: Neis, Adrian (CI-StPaul)Sent: Monday, April 24, 2017 3:47 PMTo: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul); Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Wiese, Angie (CI-StPaul); Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul); Perucca, James (CI-StPaul)Subject: 605 Como Fire alarm appeal update

I inspected and tested the smoke alarms at 605 Como today. 
There are several hard-wired interconnected smoke alarms throughout the building however it is NOT a full functioning 
fire alarm as required by code.  
If the appeal not to require a full fire alarm system with manual pull stations is granted and hard wired smoke alarms are 
accepted as an equivalency, I would recommend the following changes be made to the current smoke alarms in order to 
provide adequate coverage.  

Add an additional hard wired interconnected smoke alarm in back area of the infant room by the rear exit. 
Add an additional hard wired interconnected smoke alarm in basement mechanical room.  
Add an additional hard wired interconnected smoke alarm in the first floor mechanical room. 
Interconnect the smoke alarms by the office area and preschool rooms with the other smoke alarms in the 
building. 

The owner requested a copy of my report and inspection today. I advised that this would be given to her through the 
Legislative Hearing Office.  
If you have any further questions, please let me know.  
Thanks,  
 

 

A.J. Neis 
Fire Safety Inspector III 
Dept. of Safety and Inspections 
375 Jackson St. Suite 220 
Saint Paul, MN 55101 
Phone: 651-266-8992 
Cellular: 651-796-8087 
Fax: 651-266-8951 
 Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America  

“DSI’s Mission:  To preserve and improve the quality of life in Saint Paul by protecting and promoting public health and safety for all.”   
 


